
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

25 February 2025 
 
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 

Reception & KS1 Easter Church Service Visit 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting St Michael’s Church on Thursday 3rd April to take part in an Easter 
Service. This will take place during school time and children need to be wearing their school uniform.  
 
The children will be walking to and from St Michael’s church so please ensure they have a warm coat.  
 
To give your permission for your child to attend, please go to ‘trips’ on your MCAS account.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 

 


